Truth Project

Bishop Tom Burns has decided to set aside time for the purpose of meeting with victims and survivors of clerical, child sexual abuse who live in Menevia.

This will be done in cooperation with the Diocesan Safeguarding Coordinator, who will assist the Bishop in responding in the best possible way to those who speak to him, in his pastoral role as their Bishop, to let him know of their pain, hurt and anger.

If you have suffered clerical, child sexual abuse no matter how long ago, or even if it was outside of the Diocese please call the Truth Line on 07598 966956.

Your calls will be taken in the strictest confidence and maintained as such throughout the project.

Morgan Beake

Diocesan Safeguarding Coordinator